
https://www.mdistudiostestlink.com/copy-of-fun-facts-about-recycling 

 

By law any Freon bearing appliance must have the Freon properly removed 

before it can be recycled. This usually costs the owner money. Therefore we 

collect them at our HHWRF in Warren, and offer a one day free Freon removal 

collection event in Geauga County. 

 

JUNE 9, 2018 

Geauga County Engineers Yard 

12665 Merritt Road, Chardon, Ohio 44024 

HOURS: 9:00 AM -12:00 Noon 

 

Refrigerators 

Freezers 

Air Conditioners 

Dehumidifiers 

 

https://www.mdistudiostestlink.com/copy-of-fun-facts-about-recycling

